
 

 

December 4, 2018 

 

City Hall – Clerk’s Office 

300 Dufferin Avenue 

London, ON  N6B 1Z2 

 

Please be advised Ms. Caitlyn Lyons will be replacing Mr. Moni Bhavra as Thames Region 
Ecological Association (TREA) representative on ACE until completion of this term – June 2019 
given the approval of London’s Planning and Environment Standing Committee. 

She is currently participating with the Environmental & Sustainability Collaborative Program at 
Western. We are pleased to have her on board. 

 

Regards 

Diane Szoller, President, TREA 

 


